
Special Meeting Minutes

July 25th, 2019
The Stark County Board met in the Courthouse for a Special Meeting on July 25th, 2019 at 8:30am.  Chairman Curry called the meeting to order.  Roll call shows Howes, Newton, Eberle, Loane, Nowlan & Chairman Curry were present.   Bush & Shipp were absent.  Chairman Curry established that a quorum was present and then led the Pledge of Allegiance.

It was motioned by Mrs. Eberle and seconded by Mr. Howes to approve the agenda with all present voting aye, motion carried.

There were no public comments.

The only item of business presented was the discussion of the County Engineer job opening.  Since the application deadline had not passed, no action was taken.  Mr. Nowlan, however, recommended the hiring of Judd Giffin pending any new applicants. Mr. Nowlan notified the board that there are serious issues with the North Valley bridge and it will need immediate attention.  The board will be having a special meeting on Monday, July 29th to formally hire a new engineer and adopt a resolution so they may take the certifying exam required by IDOT.  Also on the agenda will be the approval of the bid letting notice for repairs to the County Highway building. Chairman Curry thanked the Road & Bridge Committee for their work on getting the Highway Department back on track.

At 9:05 am it was motioned by Mrs. Eberle and seconded by Mr. Howes to adjourn the meeting with all present voting aye, meeting adjourned.

Respectfully submitted

Heather L. Hollis

County Clerk
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